From: Kay Lee Hallwachs < kayleehallwachs@gmail.com >

Sent: July 24, 2023 5:06 PM

To: City of Cold Lake < city@coldlake.com>

Subject: Presentation

Hi!!

Thank you so much for letting me send this through email. I apologize ahead of time for my writing, I have MS and it can affect my hands pretty bad sometimes.

The purpose is as stated in my previous email:

My name is KayLee Hallwachs and I own Axcelling Forward, an accessibility consulting and education company in the Lakeland.

The City of Cold Lake has made many strides towards accessibility in the recent years and there isn't a better time as we are seeing a massive movement towards creating inclusivity through meaningful accessibility and universal design throughout Canada!!

As a wheelchair user myself, I can say that not only do I recognize the effort made by the city but also definitely appreciate it. Throughout the years, and most recently through my company, I have been having many conversations with your residents about the barriers they face in the city, as well as the positive changes that have been made recently, that have impacted their lives. I would love more than anything to do a presentation for council on what the concerns are; how simple solutions can make the city more accessible and how I may be able to aid you in getting Kinosoo beach from pretty accessible to a destination that will be nationally (at the least) recognized in the accessible world.

I am interested in attending the August 8th or September 12th, 2023 council meeting.

Thank you for help and please advise if this copy of my presentation will work.

Thank you,

KayLee